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St. Charles Business Alliance extends Made in St. Charles nomination deadline 
 
 
ST. CHARLES, IL – The St. Charles Business Alliance is extending the deadline for Made in St. 

Charles nominations to Wednesday, August 14.  

Nominations can be filled out online at https://www.stcalliance.org/makersnomination.  

Only businesses that have a brick-and-mortar location in St. Charles and make their own 

products in St. Charles are eligible for nomination. Businesses may submit self-nominations for 

the program. 

The program was launched by the St. Charles Business Alliance’s Business Development and 

Sales Committee, which is run by St. Charles Business Alliance volunteers, in the summer of 

2022. In the first year of the program, six local St. Charles businesses were selected, and in the 

second year of the program, six St. Charles industrial & manufacturing businesses were 

selected. All previous selected businesses can also be found on the Alliance’s Made in St. 

Charles website page.  

For more information on the Made in St. Charles program, visit www.stcalliance.org/stcmakers 
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About the St. Charles Business Alliance 
The mission of the St. Charles Business Alliance is to drive economic growth to make the St. Charles Community a destination 

where people, businesses and tourism thrive. The Alliance produces the St. Charles Fine Art Show, Holiday Homecoming, Jazz 

Weekend, Scarecrow Festival and the St. Patrick’s Parade.  For more information about the Alliance, visit www.stcalliance.org. 
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